
 

 

May 2023 
 

Dear Students, Parents and Carers, 

 

I am writing to you with an update regarding our transport provision for the 2023/2024 academic 

year. We regularly review our transport provision to ensure wide coverage of routes for students 

across the Doncaster, North Lincolnshire and North Nottinghamshire areas. We are pleased to 

/supporting-you-financially/
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